2024 ANNUAL DRY-UP NOTIFICATION

Buckeye Water Conservation and Drainage District’s Annual Dry-up will
be from November 8t through November 24t 2024 for our Main Canal,
and November 27t through December 15 for the South Extension.
This is our time to do all repairs and maintenance to keep the canal
running as efficiently as possible. There will be no water delivered
during these dates.

The last day of delivery will be November 7t for the Main Canal and
November 26 for the South Extension.

Delivery for the Main will resume on November 25t at 6:00 AM, and
water delivery on the South will resume on December 16™ at 6:00 AM.

We appreciate your patience during this time of the year.

Thank you

Adam Hardin | Water Master
Buckeye Water Conservation & Drainage District
205 Roosevelt | Buckeye, Arizona 85326

623-386-2196 Office

ahardin@bwedd.com



